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Sent: 15 August 2018 17:16

To: pmods22

Subject: Stop housing development on Highmoor Farm
Hello,

As residents of Clitheroe we would like to ask that the planning permission to widen the settlement boundaries for
Highmoor Farm for more housing be stopped immediately.

My husband and | have just moved here and really pride ourselves in the lovely place that it is. We hope to raise our
two boys in a place that still holds a feel of a local community without being too big but also close to the
countryside.

Building more houses would increase traffic and change the feel of the town. We are already feeling how closing the
A59 for the new roundabout has increased traffic and congestion here. More houses will only make this a

manent frustration as Clitheroe is not built or laid out in such a way to accommodate more traffic or people.

Please continue to keep Clitheroe as beautiful as it is without adding more frustration to residents with more
housing developments. We love our town and want to preserve it

Sent from my Huawel Mobile



